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The Moreland Commission to Identify Public Corruption has requested members of the

State Legislature provide them with details of outside employment income over $20,000

from any single source in calendar year 2012. I took office as a state senator on January 1, 2013

and since this date have had no outside income. Please see my response to the commission

below.


